

Fall 2009

http://honors.oru.edu - honorsprogram@oru.edu

Fall is here!

bringing pumpkin spice, North Face jackets, and luncheons

The change of seasons brings with it a welcome shift in weather, although the realization of impending tests may be slightly less welcome. This season, the Honors Program is proud to announce that we will be able to host a Presidential Luncheon with Dr. Mark Rutland on November 12th. Please RSVP no



later than Wednesday, November 4 to honorsprogram@oru.edu.

International Development

Because reaching the world is what we do best ©

Do you want to make a difference this summer? You have a unique opportunity to combine your passion, skills, and academic experience with tangible ministry around the world through ORU international development trips. Coordinated by the Missions Department, these trips serve as an avenue for practical ministry where you will impact the community you serve in a lasting and powerful way by meeting their physical needs. Teams

Upcoming Events:

October 27-30 – Revival Services

November 12 – Presidential Luncheon

December 5 – HP Christmas Party

Be sure to join the ORU Honors Program facebook group to receive the most timely updates and information!

Directors:

Dr. Kay Meyers (918) 495-6756 kmeyers@oru.edu

Dr. John Korstad (on sabbatical until second semester) (918) 495-6942 jkorstad@oru.edu

Honors Student Council:

President - David Vermette Vice President - Rebekah Cole Secretary - Julianne Dickie Treasurer - Chris Barker Events - Victoria McKitrick Events Asst. – Mattie Sue Judd Chaplain – Michael Bellew Communications – Susan Vincent Comm. Asst. – Hannah Starke

are going to Guatemala to build wells, Senegal and Morocco to coordinate business plans, Dominican Republic to observe elections, and China to teach in classrooms and so many more. Several of the trips have correlating classes next semester for which you will get Honors Credit!



Honors Retreat!

One word: phenomenal.

We had an amazing Honors retreat this year, with a stellar turnout of students and a much-needed opportunity to get away from campus for a few days for some R&R with friends. One annual highlight is the shaving cream fight, in which two

teams of students must utilize strategy, skill, and a whole lot of shaving cream to win the fight. This event also provides for some amazing photos...

